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EcoSense™ 
Eco-friendly 
dinnerware 

Finesse™  
Microwaveable and 
heat-lamp tolerant 

dinnerware

Masterpiece® 
Elegant and convenient 
dinnerware for special 

occasions 

Avalon 
Casual dinnerware 

that provides strength, 
support with a stylish 

molded rim

Classicware® 
Designed for upscale 

table settings 

Designerware® 
Dinnerware with  

elegant detailing 

Petites® 
Mini Servingware perfect 

for serving stations and 
dessert bars

Cutlerease® 
Cutlery dispensing 

system

Cutlery Kits 
Individually wrapped 

customizable kits

Coffee Kit and 
 Diet Kit® 

Ideal for healthcare and 
hospitality applications

Serving Utensils 
Disposable serving 

utensils for catering and 
buffet stations

Blaze® Hot Food 
Packaging 

Great for hot or cold 
food applications and are 

microwave-safe 

Caterline® Clear Trays 
Clearly a great solution for 

foodservice needs

Milan™ 
Sophisticated in shape 

and style

Round Trays 
Servingware ideal 

for heavier food 
presentations

Rigid Bowls 
Heavyduty servingware

Square Bowls 
Designed to enhance food 
presentation, delivery, and

customer peace-of-mind

Round Bowls 
Conveniently sized 
with matching clear 

lids for all your 
catering needs

Opulence® 
Elegant fluted

dinnerware 

EcoSense™ Trays 
Eco-friendly meets

superior performance 

Caterline® 

Contours™ Trays  
Serving tray and

dome sets

Reflections® Cutlery  
Disposable cutlery, 

napkin rolls, and  
napkin kits

For product details, 
scan to view full

 product catalog. 



Paper Hot Cups 
Various sizes, single and 

ripple wall cups

Paper Hot Cups
Accessories 

Sleeves, lids, and stirrers

Straws 
For fancy cocktails, 

special catering needs, 
or everyday use

Wood Picks and
Skewers 

Wood and bamboo 
specialty utensils

Souvenir Cups 
Customizable drinkware 

Spirit® 
Variety of shapes, sizes, 
and materials for food 

service accessories

Drinkware 
Traditional tumblers to 

trendy stemware

Tableluxe
Retail Solutions 

Retail ready dinnerware, 
drinkware and cutlery

Atrium™ 
A wide variety, 

specifically designed 
with educational 

foodservice in mind 

Deli Containers 
Ideal for deli, grocery, 
restaurants, and more

Dessertware 
A variety of clear dessert 

containers for any sweet treat

BreakAway™ 
Patented tamper-evident 

feature

SushiPak™ 
Versatile containers for 
multiple applications

Polar Pak®

Innovated grab N go 
foodservice packaging
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Bakery Containers 
Solutions for food 

processors, bakery,  
  and grocery

Cake Pak™ 
Patented EZ Release 

system designed
for multiple dome 

applications

Reserv™

Stemless and sophisticated 
disposable drinkware
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TamperFlag™ 
With an easy-to-see “flag” 

after opening that alerts 
consumers of tampering

Reusable Products 
Washable, reusable and 

customizable
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